GREEN OAKS NEWSLETTER

326 Green Oaks Drive, Columbus, MS, 39705 Phone 328-3879

Course Update

We have recently taken down several pine trees on the club property. We are in the process of getting these stumps ground up and the ground repaired. This was necessary due to the damage the tree roots were doing to cart paths and the entrance road. Please bear with us as we get this completed.

We have had some complaints about having enough balls on the driving range. We have purchased more balls to alleviate the problem.



The annual meeting and election of new board members will take place in the dining room of the club on April 5th at 7:00 PM. We will conduct the regular annual business of the club, elect two new board members, and vote on a proposal to amend the constitution (see the proposal to amend the constitution in the section to the right of this paragraph).

The members seeking election to the board for a three year term are as follows:

Bobby Parker Adam Reed Harold Honnoll Stanley Taggart Brian Cross

It is very important that you attend this annual meeting.



Membership Report

Becky Swords and Gerald Vernon resigned from the club in March. A.Z. Brown joined the club and Konrad Vernon transitioned from a junior member to a regular member in March.

That brings the total number of members in our club to 117 regular members and 5 junior members. Remember to encourage any potential members you know to consider joining the club.

Proposal to Amend the Constitution

There is a proposal to change the constitution of Green Oaks Golf Club that will be voted on at the annual meeting on April 5th. The proposal is to add this line to Article III of the Constitution:

In order to encumber legally or financially the real property of the club, the board must obtain approval to do so at a meeting convened in accordance with Article V of this constitution, and obtain a two-thirds vote of approval from the members present.